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ADMINISTRATOR CORNER 

➔ Just a friendly reminder that you can easily make EPC Retirement Plan contributions for your staff  
using the simplified on-line contribution platform. We have heard great reports on how simple it is 
to use! Send an email to benefits@epc.org for more information and we to get you started! 

➔ New health and dental insurance ID cards will be issued only for new employees or employees who 
have made changes to their plans. All other employees will continue using their current ID cards. 

EPC’s Virtual Telemedicine Primary Care Doctor, 98point6 is the Simplest, Swiftest, and 
Safest way to visit a physician 24/7. There is a $0 copay service to all participants enrolled in 
an EPC benefit plan.  

Get Visit Ready Now! Simply download the 98point6 app using your mobile phone number 
or smart device and register your information. Your mobile number will serve as your          
account and password each time you sign on. You can download the app from Google Play 
or the App Store or click here.  

Check out their latest Newsletter here to learn more about how virtual care works, as well 
as other relevant seasonal healthcare topics.   

98point6 

 

 
 

LATEST NEWS... 

A Covid-19 vaccine has been approved. It’s been made available first to those who need it the most 

(like healthcare workers and nursing home residents). But don’t worry, a general rollout will 

quickly follow.  The vaccine went through rigorous testing and as a result, the FDA has provided 

its emergency use authorization.  While all this is highly exciting, it’s important to continue      

following normal safety guidelines (social distancing, face masks, and hand washing).   

 

YOUR NEW VISION PLAN NVA  

BEGINS JAN. 1, 2021 

NVA replaced EyeMed and your new ID cards 
are in the mail! For your convenience, a list of 
local providers are listed on the back of your ID 
Card Packet, if you don’t see yours listed then 
you can find more here or contact NVA and 
they  will recruit your vision provider for you. 
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